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March 28, 2023 
 

Mike Weisenborn 
Project Manager 
City of Lee’s Summit 
 
RE: Saint Luke’s East Hospital – ASC Expansion & Renovation Construction Revisions, 

Application PL2022382 
 
Dear Mr. Weisenborn: 
 
Our current civil plans show a 60” storm main being relocated around our proposed building 
expansion. This relocated storm main is labeled as storm line 100 in our civil plans and is just 
north of the proposed building expansion. The owner has requested that we revise the layout of 
this relocated storm main to minimize lost parking spots during construction. The storm main 
relocation will now go under a main drive aisle around the campus. This relocation also affects 
the position of our relocated private sanitary lateral and limits of pavement replacement. The 
primary revisions for this change are shown on C201, C401, and C502. Other sheets have been 
included for clarity. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me at kurt.yoder@ibhc.com or 913-905-1567. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kurt Yoder 
Project Engineer 
BHC 
 
 
 


